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DSSC News 

Our Comedy Night Fundraiser was held 

on January 31st and was once again 

another successful night. 

The night raised approximately $3000 

through our bar sales and a very 

successful silent action. 

 

 

 

 

 

DSSC Fundraiser 

Open House 
We are planning on hosting an open 

house on April 18th at Legends centre 

(Rink 1) from 11:30-1:30.  

Please tell all your friends to come 

and try speed skating.  

Flyers will be available soon to 

distribute.  

2014-2015 Executive: 

President: Duncan LeBlanc 

Vice-President: Carol McNair 

Coaching Director: Darryl Rowsell 

Treasurer: Debbie McCulloch 

Secretary: Melanie Feasby 

Public Relations/Fundraising: TBD 
 

Other Members: 

Equipment Manager: Jeremy 

Quesnelle/Brian McNair 

Clothing Co-ordinator: Teresa 

Sykes 

Social Events Co-ordinator: 

Janeen Rowsell 

Registrar: Tracy Gardner 

Meet Registrar: Teresa Sykes 

 

  

 

  

 

The club would like to recognize all 

the volunteers who helped with set up 

and the evening but a VERY SPECIAL 

thank you to Janeen Rowsell, Coach 

Darryl and Darlene McGillen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Contact Info: 

president@durhamspeedskatingclub.ca 

coach@durhamspeedskatingclub.ca 

 

Practices  

 

Due to conflicts with ice time our 
practice on March 11th will be 
from 7:15 -9:15. Group 1 will 
skate at 7:15 with Group 2. 
Dryland for Group 2 will be at 
6:15 as usual. 
 
To help with advertising and 
visibility we will be hosting an 
extra practice on March 7th at 
Legends (Rink 3) at 10:15. We 
will need to move the pads and 
several parents have offered to 
help with this. THANK YOU. 
We have the ice from 9:45 to 
allow time for set up. Please 
come early to help with the pads 
if you can. Practice starts at 

10:15 

March Break 
We will not be skating over March 
Break. Practices on March 16 and 

March 18th are cancelled.  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Regional Meets  

February 21st Barrie 

March 21/22nd Provincial C - London 

March 28/29th Provincial B/Masters –

Gloucester  

 

 

Provincial Meets 
February 28-March 1st Provincial A 
Championships - Kingston 

  

OSSA  is looking for interested parents who 

wish to be more involved in OSSA as timers 

and officials.  Training is offered through 

OSSA.  For our meets to continue to run, 

OSSA need more qualified personnel. 

Details can be found on their website.  

 

 

Upcoming Meet Dates          AGM 

 

“ If you dream and you 
allow yourself to dream 
you can do anything. 
And that’s what this 
Olympic medal 
represents” 

 Clara Hughes 

DSSC 

Ottawa January 2014 

 
DSSC Contact Information: 
president@durhamspeedskatingclub.ca 
coach@durhamspeedskatingclub.ca 

 

 
 

We’re on the Web! 

www.durhamspeedskatingclub.ca 
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OSSA Volunteers Needed   

 

TryB4  Information   

Are you interested in trying speed skating? 
DSSC offers Try B4 Sessions  
Sessions begin the first Wednesday of each month and continue 
for 4 Wednesday sessions.  
Cost $80 (for 4 sessions) or $40 (for 2 sessions) 
 
If you are interested or know someone who is please visit our 
website durhamspeedskatingclub.ca   TryB4Joining Section  
OR come to rink on last Wednesday of the month for registration 

and equipment information. 

DSSC’s annual general meeting 
and banquet will be held April 
25th at Legends Community room 
from 1-4.  We will do a potluck 
again, present reports and 
present skater awards.  
We will also hold pre-registration 

for 2015-2016. 

 

 

OSSA Website: 

http://ontariospeedskating.ca 

 

http://ontariospeedskating.ca/

